
 
 

 

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
                   THURSDAY 28TH FEBRUARY 2019 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 Curriculum Day 

Monday 4th March 

 

 Labour Day Public  

Monday 11th Match  

 

 Harmony Day 

Thursday 21st March 

  

 Books in Homes Assembly 

Friday 22nd March 1.30pm 

 

 Swimming program 

Monday 25th-Friday 29th March 

 School Photo day 

Tuesday 2nd April 

 

 Last day Term 1 

Friday 5th April 2.30pm 

 

 First day term 2 

Tuesday 23rd April 

 

 ANZAC DAY 

Thursday 25th April 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Broadmeadows Primary School ~ 62-70 Blair St, Broadmeadows 
03 9302 6060 ~ broadmeadows.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

Monday 4th March is a Curriculum day for our school - No students are 
required to attend on this day. 
 

Monday 11th March is Labour Day Public Holiday – No students are 
required to attend on this day 
 

Prep/Foundation Students 
All prep/foundation students will attend every day (Monday-Friday) from 
next week 
 

Book packs 
Payments are now due for your child/children’s school book packs. The cost 
is $40 per student. Payment can be made as cash to the office or direct 
deposit to the school bank account. 
BSB 063229 Account Number 0090 2014 & please use your child’s name as a 
reference. 
 

School council elections  
Our School Council elections are open to all parents and anyone interested 
is encouraged to nominate an interested parent or themselves. The role of 
council members is to oversee the smooth running of the school, assist in 
policy reviews and contribute to future planning. We meet twice a term and 
meetings last 1 ½ hours. I strongly encourage any interested parents to 
come and speak with me (Mrs Lewis) if you have any questions. Currently 
there are 5 places vacant on School Council. Nomination forms are available 
from the office. 
 

Open Afternoon 
Thank-you to all families and friends who attended our Open Afternoon last 
week. Students were excited to share their learning and introduce their 
home group teacher to you. If you were unable to attend and would like to 
meet your child’s home group teacher, please ring the main office to 
organise an appointment. 
 

 

 


